Material Exchange in Cambodia- Phnom Penh on May 2, 2007 

Pour un Sourire d’Enfant  (PSE) is an NGO supporting Children from Garbage Dump. Thanks to our CPY, Mr Heng Bunsong (CPY 2002 & Ren04) who work in Human Resource Department for PSE for introducing us to his organizations. 

Material Exchange was held in Cambodia on 2 May 2007; together we have Serene Mak (SPY’93) & Francis Ong (SPY’93 & REN 05) & Adrian Chan (MAPY’93) including myself (SPY’93 & REN04) and the books were presented to PSE in Phnom Penh. After the presentation, we had a short tour around the campus and had better understanding of the organization and functions. 

PSE needs more resource/reference books such as management, Accounting, Financial related, cookbooks, Early Childhood Education related and other motivational books for the students under the care of the organization. Hence, we are planning to collect more books and send to PSE.  

Attached with the link of the organization: http://www.activis.net/  and    http://www.pse.asso.fr/


Karen Chong, Singapore

Ren04 Development Course
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